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           August 2023 

 

The City of New Auburn will be installing new signs at the edge 

of town.  We would like to use a picture for the background.  If 

you have a picture of the lake or a picture of something unique 

in the City, Please contact Bobbi Zaske at City office  

(320)864-5831. 
 

Water and Sewer Rate Increase 
Starting August 1, 2023 

Increase water rates 2% ($.36) to $18.55 per 1000 gallons or  

$37.10 per 2000 gallons or minimum charge per month 

Increase sewer rate 2% ($.40) to $20.27 per 1000 gallons or 

$40.54 per 2000 gallons or minimum charge per month 

Storm water flat rate at $8.50 per month 

 

If you haven’t checked out the city’s new website, go to…. 

newauburnmn.com 
 

If you haven’t sent in your picture of your water pipe coming into your house with 

our meter, please send to the City of New Auburn at newauburn.city@gmail.com 

as soon as possible.  City Maintenance will be walking door to door asking if he 

can take the picture.  Any questions, please contact City office at (320)864-5831 

 
When cutting your grass, please do NOT blow it on the streets, this is very dangerous for 

motorcycles and bicycles.  Thank you! 
 

Want to Volunteer? 

New Auburn Fire and Rescue are looking for firefighters and First 

Responders to join their team.  Contact any firefighter or City Office for 

more information. 
 

                  CITY OF NEW AUBURN                                                          Office Hours 
                 8303  8TH Ave      PO Box 127                            Mondays        8:00 am – 12 noon   12:30 pm – 6:00 pm 
                 New Auburn, MN  55366                                 Tuesdays        8:00 am – 12 noon   12:30 pm – 5:00 pm 
                 (320) 864-5831                                                 Wednesdays   8:00 am – 12 noon   12:30 pm – 5:00 pm 
                   www.newauburnmn.com                               Thursdays      8:00 am – 12 noon   12:30 pm – 5:00 pm 
                   newauburn.city@gmail.com                          Fridays           Closed 
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